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SectionIII. (SectionIII, P. L.) And be it further enacted
by theauthorityaforesaid,That RedmauCunningham,Henry
Donnell and GeorgeHainesor any two of them, be, andthey
areherebyappointedcommissionersto run andmark the said
line contemplatedby this act, andreturna copy of the same
into the prothonotary’soffice of each county, for which ser-
vicesthey shall receiveat therateof two dollarsper mile for
the whole distance,with reasonableexpensesfor chain car-
rier~andaxemen,to be paidby warrantsdrawn by the com-
missionersof Luzernecounty,on the treasurerof saidcounty.

ApprovedMarch28, 1808. Recordedin L. B. No. 11, p. 246.

CHAPTER MMCMLXXXIX.

AN ACT TO CONTINUE AN ACT, ENTITLED “AN ACT TO PROVIDE FOR
THE INSPECTION OF GROUND BLACK OAK BARK, INTENDED FOR
EXPORTATION.” (9.
Section I. (Section I, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate

andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, and it is herebyenacted
by the authorityof the same,That the act, entitled “An act
to provide for the inspection of ground black oak bark in-
tendedfor exportation,” passedthe third day of April, one
thousandeight hundredandfour,~1~andevery matter therein
contained,(except the limitation thereof,) be, andthe same
is herebycontinuedin force for andduring the term of four
years,anduntil the endof the sessionof the legislature,then
next ensuingandno longer.

ApprovedMarch 28, 1808. Recordedin L. B. No. 11, p. 247,
Note (9. Chapter 2518; 17 Statutesat Large, p. 864.

CHAPTER MMCMXC.

AN ACT FOR THE RELIEF OF JOHN M’CONAHEY.

Section I. (SectionI, P. L.) Be it enactedby the Senate
andHouseof Representativesof the Commonwealthof Penn-
sylvania, in GeneralAssemblymet, andit is herebyenacted


